
 
12/4/18 
3pm 
SAC Meeting 
 
12/4/18 
6pm 
Holiday 
Concert 
 
 
12/11/18 
Classroom 
Pictures 
 
 
12/15/18 
9am-11am 
Breakfast 
with Santa 
 
 
12/15/18 
10:30am 
Festival of 
Trees 
 
 
12/18/18 
Coffee Cart 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Last Friday our fifth grade students got to attend “Camp Hunt”, a special team building 
overnight camp out behind our school. We all enjoyed a campfire, s’mores and fun.  Special 
thanks to our P.E. coach, Mr. Zeagler for organizing and planning this event and to our 5th 
grade teaching team, Mrs. Basili, Mr. Cacchio, Mrs. Cleary, Ms. Streit, Ms. Murden and 
intern, Mr. Heinmets, as well as Mrs. Atteberry, Mrs. Thurston, Mrs. McElhone and Ms. 
Antoine for helping chaperone. We had a great time.  The 5th grade class demonstrated 
the “Pillars of Character” all night long! 

Please make plans to join us on Tuesday, December 4th at 6:00 p.m. for our holiday concert 
performed by our 4th and 5th grade Islander Chorus, Recorder, Instrumental Group and 
Strings. Trees for “Festival of Trees” will be on display and tickets will be sold at that 
time. 

On Saturday, December 15th, from 9:00-11:00, the Jolly Old Man himself will be stopping 
by R. B. Hunt for Breakfast. He is looking forward to hearing what all the boys and girls 
are wishing for this season. More information will be going home today in the form of a 
flyer on the exciting visit. The breakfast will be catered by Bojangles, so reservations are 
most helpful.  

We have a whole bunch of excellent readers that are now in the “Principal’s Million Word 
Club”, they are; Lily Crevasse, Dorian Hulbert, Owen Pytel, Amelia Kosiewska, Abigail 
Koppman, Lauren Garrison, Caenan McCarthy and Chandler DuBrow. Wow- terrific job 
readers! 

 

Looking Forward to a great week, 

Amanda Garman 
Principal 
 
 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

27th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Delaney Cox, Alex Salim, Lilly Barnauskas,  

Ross Lusk, Teddy Rutland, Layla Prevatt, Cameron Ward 

SECOND GRADE: Dylan DuBrow, George Dencer,  

Maizey McCloghry, Kai Esparza 

THIRD GRADE: Zac Vaccaro, Ansley Garrish, Tyson Landon,  

Donovan Grode, Callie Brown, Cassandra Guy, Kasey Frink 

FOURTH GRADE: Kingston Goyette, Olivia Eklund, John  

Langston, Aiden Wilcox, Aliza Pablo, Cecilia Miller,  

Adrian Nieves-Escribano, Bruce Casey, Samantha Karayanis 

FIFTH GRADE: Sadie Benoit, Paxton Beidle, Lilley Siddell,  

Santiago Wiles, Rowan Everman, Ellie Lopez 

Please help keep 
the Art Room 

Clean!   

Donate some Wet 
Wipes Today!  

 
Thanks! 

Ms Christine 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: November 27th- 
December 3rd.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

 
Tuesday–Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli with 
Garlic Toast, Nacho Lil’Bites 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 
Nuggets with WG Roll  
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken 
Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 
Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets with WG Roll, 
Max Stix Cheese Sticks with Marinara  
Monday-Chicken Quesadilla , Max Cheese Sticks 
with Marinara, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 

 Our next Spirit Night is Thursday, December 
13th from 5:30-7:30pm at Chick-Fil-A!!!  The mascot, 
Wally will come remind us to “Eat Mor Chikin’” at 
dismissal that day. Please come and support RB 
Hunt!.   

  Saturday, December 15th, is our Breakfast 
with Santa.  Mark your calendars for a delicious 
breakfast followed by a photo with Santa.  At 
10:45am, we will begin drawing raffle tickets to auc-
tion off our Holiday Festival Trees.  The trees will be 
created by your child’s homeroom parents and the 
tickets will be $2 each or 3 for $5.  If you are the 
homeroom parent and could not attend the 
meeting on Thursday, your tree is in your child’s 
classroom.  If you have a 5th Grader who would like 
to help as an elf, please contact Zeba Ottillo at 
rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com.  There will be shifts 
from 9am, 9:30am, 10am, and 10:30am.   

 We successfully voted in our new treasurer,  
Sarah Oakley at our November meeting.  Our 

next PTAO meeting is January 17th, 2019 at 8:35am.  
We will be discussing the Spring Book Fair and Box 
Tops. 

PTAO News 

Business Partner News 
Gordon Dental – Your trusted St. Augustine dentist.  Dr. Gordon believes that dental care should be accessible to 
everyone and strives to uphold that commitment by investing in advanced technology and by practicing personal-
ized and compassionate care.  Dr. Gordon offers general, cosmetic and restorative dentistry right here on the is-
land. (904) 460-0999 
 
Andrew Birchall & Co. Realty –Andrew Birchall is a fourth generation St. Augustine native specializing in helping 
families and individuals find their dream home.  His website is easy to use and has incredible listings, as well; 
birchallandco.com  An avid runner, surfer and golfer with an office 1 mile west on A1A from R.B. Hunt (904) 296-
6555 
 
Del Mar Veterinary Hospital -Del Mar Veterinarians are strong advocates of communication and will partner with 

you to solve your pet’s health care issues while providing the best care available.  Conveniently located in the An-

astasia Publix Shopping Center, Del Mar is welcoming new clients. (904) 717-0777 

Calling  ALL Islander Musicians!!! 

Tuesday December 4th 

CONCERT 5:15PM CALL  

 

6PM WINTER HOLIDAY CONCERT 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rehearsal schedule for Islander Musicians Holiday Concert. 
Please do not sign students out early on rehearsal days. 

 
Friday November 30th: 1:10 – 2:35pm 
Monday December 3rd: 1:10 – 2:35pm 
Tuesday December 4th: 1:10 – 2:35pm 

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com

